

## Dear Friends & Business Owners,

It has been said that any child participating in football or cheer will never regret the experience. Football has been called the ultimate sport because it teaches the valuable lessons in teamwork and all levels of leadership. With that being said, our kids are counting on you to sponsor the Central Valley Outlaws Youth Football & Cheer Program. Each year our expenses continue to increase. Your donation is used to defray expenses such as purchasing football uniforms and cheerleading outfits, football equipment, insurance, field usage, referee fees and most important scholarships for those that cannot afford the costs. Our goal as a team is to give every child who wants to play that opportunity, and your donations help make that possible.

How can you support us? You can visit our website <u>www.cv-outlaws.com</u> click on the sponsor tab, and follow the simple instructions. Or email is also listed below if you have any questions.

## SPONSORSHIP LEVELS

- Bronze Sponsor: \$100 Your company or name listed on our web site and a letter of appreciation.
- Silver Sponsor: \$250 to \$500 Your company or name listed on our web site; letter of appreciation and a special gift from our children.
- Gold Sponsor: \$1000 Business name and logo on individual sponsorship banners displayed at each home game; your company or name listed on our web site; letter of appreciation and a special gift from our children.
- Platinum Sponsor: \$2,500 and up Business name and logo on individual sponsorship banners displayed at each home game; Your company or name listed on our web site; letter of appreciation and a special gift from our children.

Any amount of donation is highly appreciated and welcome. We guarantee that your donations go directly to providing the best environment and care with these children and the Central Valley Youth Football & Cheer organization.

All sponsors have the option to stay anonymous

Please make your donation payable to Central Valley Outlaws Youth Football and mail it directly to the address listed below, or you can donate using your credit card directly on our website.

Thank you again for making Outlaws a reality for our kids. With your support we will continue to keep our kids well equipped and allow them to be a part of the football & cheer experience.

For more information, Please contact

President: Paul Rocha (209) 620-1210 procha@cv-outlaws.com

Central Valley Outlaws Youth Football P.O. Box 577691 Modesto, CA 95357, Tax ID: 81-427783